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My husband and I are trying to live out our days quietly in our home in Brookings. We 

are now so frightened that with rent hikes of 14.6 we will no longer stay in our home. 

We have invested in a manufactured home in a 55 or over mobile home park. We 

own our home but not the piece of property underneath it. For years rent has been 

reasonable and we lived comfortably. But now with rent hikes of almost $100 a year 

and short term evictions our life’s are being threatened. Our park was bought by a 

huge corporation and as long as the state of Oregon allows them to choose profit 

over humanity, they will take advantage of it.  

 If our state of Oregon doesn’t want to add to percentage of homeless people, 

especially 55 and older, then this rent hike and short term evictions hast to be 

addressed.  

  I pray you that this in mind. Thank you.  


